F. B. L. A.

The F. B, L. A, Club for the year 1959-60 had a
membership of 38 from the Junior and Senior classes.
Elected from this group to serve as officers were
Travis Matthews, President; Carolyn Gladden, Vice-
President; Donnie Collins, Secretary; Mary Lynn
Brown, Treasurer; and Patsy Rish, Reporter.

ored to have as our guest speaker, Mr. Henry E,
Johnson, who gave a most informative talk on vari-
ous phases of banking.

During the year some of the members made a trip
to the district meeting in Chester and the State Con-
vention in Columbia. At the district meeting, Mary

Lynn Brown was elected toserve as Vice-President of
District 5 for the year 1960-61. Many of the girls
did typing for the teachers during the year and, also
handled all outside correspondence, The year
ended with a river party given for all the members.

Enjoyable refreshments were served at each of the
meetings by the refreshment committee, which was
headed by Sara Wallace Brice. Among the year's
programs were proper procedure for an office, habits
and attitudes in an office, and a film on proper dress
for an office. At our March meeting we were hon-
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Patsy Rish, Mary L. Brown, Donnie Collins,
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MEMBERS
Sara Brice, Bonnie Short, Carolyn Gladden, Gloria White, Kaye Blackwell, Harriet McMaster, Ted
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